

## Professional Learning Committee (PLC)

## Professional Learning Committee April 14, 2020 3:30-4:30 pm Via Zoom

**Present**: Cara Kreit, Connie Siegenthaler, Stacey Lince, Gina Longo, Shook Chung, Tonya Hersch, Ron Owen

Absent: Connie Lehua, Danila Musante, Carol Hernandez, Tea Perales, Malaika Smith

- Agenda Approved
- Minutes Approved
- Tentative reschedule for CPLD Posssibilites are during the summer, next fall or during FLEX
  week in the fall. It was noted that summer and FLEX week can be very busy for Classified staff,
  but late June/early July was identified as a light period for Enrollment Services. One option
  would be to spread the sessions out over a week's time. We should assume that it will be
  online.
  - Would it be possible to resurrect the program that was set up for the Fall CPLD? Cara will check in with keynote speaker and workshop presentors to see if they are available over the summer.
  - Other workshop ideas would include tech trainings such as Canvas, Office 365 or accessible docs. Other ideas included workshops that addressed benefits and staff resources available for people to help with coping with the effects of the pandemic.
     Date – TBD
- Staff Appreciation Lunch Should this be just cancelled for this year? If we don't spend the money allocated for this do we lose it? It was decided that we would put on a virtual staff appreciation event. Cara will reach out to the senates and get their feedback and ideas.
- August 2020 FLEX Week Should assume online event for now. This might be a good time to focus on more inspirational ideas, more workshops that will take people away from their computer screens. Posibilites might include yoga or other physical activities. Ron will check in with Wellness committee for some ideas. Date TBD
- **Professional Learning Survey** Cara and Stacey will collaborate on this.
- Current Professional Learning Opportunities ProLearning does not have the capability to track
  or post workshops that are being offered through an external party such as the Chancellor's
  Office. All trainings are currently being posted on the website in a central location here:
  <a href="http://www1.marin.edu/resource-guides/teaching-remotely">http://www1.marin.edu/resource-guides/teaching-remotely</a>

Next PLC meeting is April 28, 2020